
Notice of Public Hearing 
North Olympic Library System 

2210 S. Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 

Public hearing on draft 2020 operating budget 
Thursday, October 24, 2019, 5:30pm 

Port Angeles Main Library 
 

 

The North Olympic Library System Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the 

Library’s draft 2020 Operating Budget during the Board’s regular meeting on Thursday,  

October 24, 2019, at 5:30pm in the Port Angeles Main Library.  The Library’s budget for 2019 

is $4,562,180 and the proposed budget for 2020 is $4,932,852. 

 

Members of the public are encouraged to share their thoughts at the October Board meeting, 

or if you cannot attend, by emailing the Library Director Margaret Jakubcin at 

Director@nols.org, or by emailing LibraryBoard@nols.org.   

 

Library budget and financial information is available on the Library’s website at 

 nols.org/board-administration/. 

 

A second public hearing and adoption of the 2020 budget is scheduled for Tuesday,  

November 26, 2019, at 5:30pm at the Port Angeles Main Library.   

Public comment is encouraged at this meeting as well. 

 

The Port Angeles Main Library is located at 2210 S. Peabody Street in Port Angeles. 

 

*** 
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